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Join us to learn more about the plans for the
National Wildlife Health Center's updated facility.

The United States Geological Survey (USGS) announces its
intent to prepare an Environmental Impact Statement (EIS)*
for the development of an updated facility for the National

Wildlife Health Center (NWHC).

The existing NWHC, established in 1975, remains the only national
center devoted to advancing wildlife health science for the benefit

of animals, humans, and the environment. However, age and space
limitations are a growing challenge to NWHC's mission.

@ Public Scoping Meeting
Learn about and comment on the proposed action
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®<J NWHC 6006 Schroeder Rd, Madison, Wi
Although comments can be submitted to USGS any time during the

EIS process, scoping comments are requested by October 15, 2023,
to ensure full consideration in the Draft EIS.
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science for a changing world

Accommodations: The USGS is committed to providing access and
reasonable accommodations to participate in this public meeting.

If you require a special accommodation, please contact Paulina Lopez
at (210)810-4932 or paulina.lopez@wsp.com at least 7 days prior to the

meeting. We will do our best to fulfill requests made in a timely manner.

*The EIS will be prepared consistent with the regulations implementing
the National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) of 1969.




